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PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

New Recycling Collection Schedule starting in 
Vaudreuil-Dorion as of January 1st

Vaudreuil-Dorion, December 5, 2019 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion wishes to inform its 
citizens that starting January 1st, the collection of  recyclable materials will be carried out on 
Tuesdays for the area west of  Exit 28 on Highway 40 (Harwood Blvd.), and on Fridays for all 
other areas. This change was necessary because of  a new contract that was awarded by the MRC 
of  Vaudreuil-Soulanges, which oversees recycling collection for the region’s 23 municipalities.

The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion took this opportunity to review the divisions across the territory, 
which differed according to the type of  collection (branches, recycling, waste, food waste and 
bulky waste).  This is what led the City ended to decide upon one single geographical area broken 
up into five sectors, for all collections. The corresponding map is available on the website, and 
will no doubt make it simpler for residents to stay informed about the collection schedules.

Remember that the Website Search by Address Tool remains the best method to obtain any infor-
mation about a residence. In addition, all collections have been added to the 2020 municipal 
calendar, which will be distributed in the mail by the end of  the year.
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